
Agreement on conversion from Golff to EMTÉ Franchise
The members of the Golff franchisee association (Vereniging van Gebruikers van de Supermarktformule Golff ) have given their 

approval for the conversion of Golff to EMTÉ Franchise.

The conversion from the Golff format to the EMTÉ format, which has been under discussion by the Golff franchisees and  

Sligro Food Group for some time, is one of the planned measures announced by Sligro Food Group in its Food Retail Master Plan 

published on 30 March 2009.

The agreement in principle that has been reached over recent months between the Executive Board of Sligro Food Group and the 

Executive Committee of the Golff franchisee association was ratified by the members of the association at the general meeting on 

17 February 2010.

The first five Golff stores will be converted to the EMTÉ format before the summer of 2010. Decisions will be taken after the  

summer on the timing of the conversion of the remaining stores. 
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